
LOWER HENLADE AND STOKE ROAD RESIDENTS’ ASSOCIATION  
RESIDENTS’ MEETING, Mount Somerset Hotel, 16 April 2018, 7.30 pm  
 
Notes of the Meeting  

In Attendance  

15 residents  

CHAIRMANS REPORT  

Gill reported that there were no particularly pressing issues at present.  It was agreed that the following 
topics would be discussed: 

 Dates for social events 

 Potholes and road repairs 

 General Data Protection Regulations 

 Payment of subs 

 Traffic through the village 

DATES FOR SOCIAL EVENT 

It was agreed that the date for the summer Bar B Que would be held on Saturday 14 July 2018. 

POTHOLES AND ROAD REPAIRS  

It was reported that a number of potholes had been repaired though there were many more still to be 
done.   All agreed that the volume of excess weight traffic through the village was a contributory factor. 

Mike reported that it was possible to report via the FixMyStreet app. 

GENERAL DATA PROTECTION REGULATIONS 

Gill reported that in order to comply with new data protection regulations coming into force in May it will 
be necessary to obtain consent from individual members to continue to keep and use their details. 

PAYMENT OF SUBS 

Gill reported that she had not yet collected any subs for 2018. 

ANY OTHER BUSINESS 
 
There was a general discussion about the recent wet weather and the lack of any significant flooding this 
year. 

Gill reported that Nexus 25 and the improvements to junction 25 have now been approved and works are 
expected to commence in this calendar year 

DATE OF NEXT MEETING 

The next meeting will be held in October 2018 – exact date TBC. 


